
Special Called Meeting        September 3, 2020  

 

The Mayor and Council met at City Hall, 4 Homer Street on Thursday, September 3, 2020, 6:00 p.m. for 

a Special Called Meeting. 

Present:  Mayor Richard Presley, Councilmembers Kathleen Bush, Scott Harper, and City 

   Administrator/City Clerk Barbara Thomas. Councilmembers Richard Parr and  

   Junior Hardy was not present. 

The purpose of the meeting was to approve the Mill Rate for both Banks and Jackson Counties. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:15 due to a quorum not being present for the meeting. No vote was 

taken. 

Barbara Thomas      September 14, 2020 

_________________________________________________ ________________________________ 

City Administrator/City Clerk     Date: 

 

 


